
 
 
 
 

February 5, 2021 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
Pierre, SD 57501 
 
RE: Talk America Services, LLC 
 Request for Cancellation of Certificate of Authority 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Please accept the original of this letter submitted on behalf of Talk America Services, LLC (“Talk America 
Services” or “Company”) as notice that the Company is requesting to cancel its authority to provide 
telecommunications services in South Dakota.  
 
Talk America Services was issued a Certificate of Authority to provide Local and Interexchange 
Telecommunications Services under TC14-082.  The Company does not have a customer base in South 
Dakota as of March 31, 2020. Accordingly, no customer notice is required.  Talk America Services 
respectfully requests that the Commission cancel its authority to provide telecommunications services 
and any tariffs on file effective immediately.  
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or 
via email to Sthomas@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Sharon Thomas 
 
Sharon Thomas 
Consultant 
 
cc: Talk America - Talk America Services 
tms: SDx2100 
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